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Dear Brother Chris,

5-13-19

| just wanted to say thanks so much to you and the church for the great support of the
Spanish translation. The $5000 you sent for this work was a huge blessing to us.

| am happy to announce that we have received all the funds (from many churches)
needed to finish the project. For this we give the glory to God. He is a mighty provider.

We will always remember the faithful part you played in getting this done. As you
know, when you're doing mission work, you're always in the will of God.

| hope you know what this means now to the spanish speaking people in the Bride.
They will have access to every sermon of our prophet as we do in English. They will
also have mobile and search programs to study the message as well. This will have
tremendous effect now on thousands of souls as they feed on this glorious Word.
Thank you once again and the Lord bless you and your ministry.
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Brother Paul LaFontaine
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